
 

 

  

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

TAKE NOTICE that the Creedmoor Board of Commissioners will consider approving a five-year lease 

of the South Granville Senior Center located at 108 Wilton Ave. in Creedmoor for $220.00 per month or 

such other amount as determined to be appropriate by the parties. The Board will consider the proposed 

lease during its regular meeting beginning at 6:00 p.m. on February 2, 2021. 

 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and social distancing guidelines, the public will be able to attend the 

meeting online and via telephone only. No in-person public attendance will take place at City Hall. 

 

The public must contact the City Clerk in advance of the meeting at (919) 764-1010 or by emailing 

thobgood@cityofcreedmoor.org to submit comments regarding the proposed lease agreement. 

 

To attend the February 2, 2021 meeting and public hearing, the public may follow the link below: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIkcO6uqjwjGtac1H2IWfC2ndTU2Hl_L072   

 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 

meeting.  
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